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Our Ref:  2021/014 
Your Ref:   

Contact:  Ms Sarah Hudson 
Direct Line:  07973 790483 

E-mail:  HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk 

Date:  Tuesday 29th June 2021 
   

Dear Sir/Madam 
Proposed No Waiting at Any Time Restrictions, 

The Elms, Ellington 
 

Concerns have been raised with County Councillor Dunn, regarding vehicles being parked on the junction of The 

Elms, causing potential traffic safety issues. It is reported that vehicles are having difficulty negotiating this area 

safely. Councillor Dunn has therefore requested that ‘’No Waiting at Any Time’’ restrictions be introduced on 

this road in order to alleviate these concerns. 
 

I am therefore writing in accordance with Regulation 5 of the Local Authorities Traffic Orders (Procedure) 

(England and Wales) Regulations 1996 (as amended) to formally advise you on the proposed introduction of  

‘’No Waiting at Any Time’’ parking restrictions on The Elms, Ellington as shown on the attached plan. 

 

The County Council is seeking your views on the proposals and a freepost response form is attached to facilitate 

the consultation process. It should be stressed that this is a genuine consultation and that comments received 

will be carefully considered. 
 

Regrettably, it is not possible to reply to individual comments, but you may wish to note that comments may be 

included in a Decision Report, to the Director for Local Services and may be available for public inspection. The 

closing date for any comments you may wish to make is Friday 13th August 2021. If you wish to respond to this 

consultation online, please visit the web address http://trafficconsult.northumberland.gov.uk/. 
 

I would urge you to take the opportunity to comment on this important matter as any decision taken will be 

based upon the responses received from residents who take time to return the consultation form. 

 
Yours faithfully 

S Hudson 
Sarah Hudson 
Highways Improvements Team 

mailto:HighwaysProgramme@northumberland.gov.uk
http://trafficconsult.northumberland.gov.uk/

